
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
July 27, 2022 

      
Notice of Construction at South Wellington Community Park  

August 2 to August 5  
 

Some areas of South Wellington Community Park, located at 1536 Morden Road, Nanaimo will 
be temporarily fenced off and closed to the public for underground tank removal from Tuesday, 
August 2 to Friday, August 5, 2022.  
 
For your safety, please be alert to construction activity and obey personnel and signs posted on 
site. 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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